
Mendocino Coast Mushroom Club
February 12, 2018 Meeting 

Eleven people attended the meeting 5-7pm at the Ford House on 2/12/2018:
    Rick Hindman
    Pat Ferrero
    Mary-Ellen Campbell
    Nancy Denison
    Alison Gardner
    Jill Surdzial
    Ken Sasaki
    Eric Schramm
    Cristen Redfield
    Billy Sprague
    Mary Williams

Recipe books and other books and magazines were shared.

Eric Schramm led discussion and educated the group on the subject of morells (his 
favorite mushroom)..........
the season for morells is coming soon and may be prolific in the recent fire areas.

The Club event during the "Almost Fringe Festival" week will be an exhibit and mini-
workshop on the subject of dyeing with mushrooms to be held at the Ford House.  
Dorothy Beebee will conduct the workshop on Saturday, April 14, 2018 from 1:00 to 
4:00 pm and again on Sunday, April 15th 1:00 to 4:00 pm. Exhibit pieces will be shown 
and discussed with the Ford House staff and installed on Thursday, April 12th.  Nancy 
Denison will coordinate with Dorothy Beebee and Ford House staff on details of exhibit 
and mini-workshop needs.  Pat Ferrero will supply scarves to be dyed.  Club members 
will help find dye mushrooms and be available to assist on days of event.


